
 
 
January 30, 2017 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
CUSTOMER SATISFACTION SURVEY HELPS THE LIBRARY PLAN FOR THE FUTURE 
 
The Northwest Regional Library System serving Bay, Gulf and Liberty counties will be conducting a 
customer satisfaction survey during the month of February. The short survey will be available online 
through the library’s website, www.nwrls.com, and in paper format in each library location. Your 
feedback is greatly appreciated and will be used to access how to best serve the needs of the 
community in the future.   
 
For more information, contact Robin Shader (Library Director) at rshader@nwrls.com or 850-522- 2109. 
 

### 
 

Contact: 
Sarah Burris, MLIS 
Community Relations and Marketing Coordinator 
Northwest Regional Library System 
Bay County Public Library • 898 W 11th St • Panama City, FL 32401 
(850) 522-2120 Office • (850) 522-2138 Fax 
Email: sburris@nwrls.com• Website: www.nwrls.com 
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